Date: July 12th, 2024
Dear AETM Colleagues,

It was brought to my attention that Faculty Chair Dobosh heard some concerns regarding
Provost Hererra’s email dated 6.28.24. Although Provost Herrera has already requested to meet
with the department as part of your August 23rd departmental retreat, Amy Nielsen, Associate
Provost of Faculty and | would be more than happy to meet with you sooner. As Chair Dobosh
suggested, this will allow us to hear your concerns, provide additional clarification, and address
any misunderstandings/misinformation that may be floating around.

Given the fact that it is likely impossible to find a time that works for everyone, | will provide two
meeting option. Please consider attending one of the following:

Option #1: Thursday, July 18th, 3-4 pm in SRL 119
Option #2: Friday, July 19th, 10-11 am in SRL 119

If neither of these work for you, but you would still like to meet prior to the August 23rd meeting,
please email me directly at d.heistad@uni.edu to schedule a 1/1 meeting.



